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1. Welcome from the CAL Chair- Melinda Farmer 

As I start my first year as Chair of the Commission for Administrative Leadership, I am excited about the future of ACPA 

and CAL.  We have many things going on right now – not to mention the joint conference with NIRSA in Vegas March 4-7 

(please note that the conference is very early this year and plan accordingly).  I am going to be at the Summer 

Leadership meeting in Vegas July 16-19 and will have a full report for our next CAL Conversations. 

One of the most exciting things we have coming up this year are our CAL Twitter Chats (#CALchat) – the first one is set 

for July 24 at noon EST and will focus on Bullying on Campus.  More info is included below – but these twitter chats will 

continue throughout the year on a variety of topics – so grab lunch, a few colleagues, and pull up a chair!!! What better 

way to spend your lunch hour that with CAL and ACPA colleagues.  

We have several open positions on our directorate body for CAL.  I have received a number of emails from individuals 

interested in those positions, and we hope to have a clear path on how we are going to fill those positions shortly.  If you 

have emailed me in the past couple of months, I still have all your info and will be getting with you shortly after Summer 

Leadership. 

I would encourage you to let me know if there is anything CAL can do for you to make your membership experience 

positive. I can always be reached via email at mfarmer@americancampus.com or via phone at (512) 743-3329. 

Melinda Farmer 

 

2. CAL Twitter Chat tomorrow, July 24th from 12-1 p.m. CST, #CALChat 

One burning issue present on all of our campuses is bullying and other related forms of student harassment/conflict. On 

Tuesday, July 24th from 12 to 1pm CST join professionals from across the country and across multiple functional areas for 

the first #CALChat on Twitter. Follow along with the chat by following the #CALChat hashtag. Be sure to sign into your 

Twitter account (Creating one is easy, if you don’t have one yet!) and tweet your answers to the questions and include 

#CALChat in your tweet. Retweet responses you find particularly poignant, share resources, and learn a great deal about 

bullying and its impact on our students. CAL Directorate Body Member Yolanda Norman will be using the CAL Twitter 

account (@CALacpa) to facilitate the discussion and Jamie Matthews (@JamMatthe) will be serving as the Guest Expert 

on bullying for this chat. If you have questions feel free to contact Yolanda (normany@stthom.edu) or Jamie 

(jmatthe@siue.edu) Can’t wait to interact with you all via Twitter! 
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3. Propelling Undergraduate Students Higher (PUSH) Symposium- Nov.30-Dec.1 2012 

Planning is well underway for the second annual Propelling Undergraduate Students Higher Symposium hosted by the 

Centennial Scholars Program, part of the African American Male Initiatives, at North Carolina Central University (NCCU). 

The symposium will take place Friday, Nov. 30, through Saturday, Dec. 1, 2012, on NCCU’s campus in Durham, North 

Carolina. Though details are still being finalized, this exciting two-day event will feature sessions aimed at minority males 

from high schools, community colleges, and four-year universities. 

For more information, contact CAL member Jason Dorsette (Phone:  919-530-7814 E-mail: jdorsette@nccu.edu) and see 

the full press release attached.  

 

4. Manage your ACPA listserv subscriptions 
 
Is there a commissions or listserv from which you want to receive communication? Are you receiving unwanted 
messages? Follow the directions below to manage your communication settings with ACPA.  
 
a. Log on via https://members.myacpa.org/Scripts/4Disapi.dll/4DCGI/logon/my-profile.html .  

b. Click “My Listservs” along the top.  

c. Scroll down the “List Name” to see which communications you receive.  

d. To UNSUBSCRIBE, move over to “Subscription Type” and click “Unsubscribe”.  

e. Scroll to the bottom and click “Submit Changes”.  
 
If you have received this message in error, please log in to your ACPA account to update your email subscriptions. Click 

"My Listservs”. Choose “Unsubscribe” under the “Subscription Type” category. Then click “Submit Changes”. Thank you! 
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